
Present:  Chuck Marsh, Bob Semian, Al Grabon, Michael McTierman, 
Gregg Slader, Rolland Grote and Chris Borton

Absent:  Sam Martin and Joe Stack

Bob Semian spoke about two recent events that came to the attention of 
the Committee.

A draft of what to summit to the yearly newspaper was passed out for 
review to the members.   Members should get back to the Committee with 
additions and corrections by next meeting.   The Dam part of this report is 
to be written by the original Dam Committee.   

Boat Basin number three discussed as to why we did not update this dock 
with new materials.  Money for this and boat basin number 2 was in the 
budget for this year.  Discussed whether to put off doing  repairs until next 
year.   We will try to have a prices for materials required to replace dock 
boards and flotation devices by next meeting.

Members were asked to come to the next meeting with what the Committee 
would like to do to improve both the Lake and Beach.  Also, be ready to put 
together next years budget.

Discussion commenced on repairing, replacing and adding posts to Boat 
Basin signs. The Committee agreed to add posts to existing posts to 
accommodate a bulletin board for each Boat Basin.  If possible some of 
these bulletin boards  will be placed closer to the water.   Also, the 
Committee agreed to purchase a sign for Boat Basin number five.  

We talked about adding a concrete section to the boat anchor at the boat 
ramp to replace the modified stone that is presently there.

Next meeting to be held on June 17 at 6:00 PM
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